
 

 

 

 
 
 

Tuesday 2nd September 
 
Dear Parent/carer, 
 

Class 8 
 

Mrs Sturdy was hoping to return to work following the summer break but unfortunately is still 
not well enough. Mrs Arthur, who has taught in the school for many years and is an 
experienced primary teacher, will be teaching the class in her absence.  
 
We anticipate that Mrs Sturdy will return towards the end of this half term when she will 
resume her role as class teacher. 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Mrs Llewellyn 
Phase Director Primary 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


